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VERITATEM FACIENTES IN CARITATE 

MASS TIMES 
Sunday: 8 a.m. & 10:15 a.m. 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 12 noon 
except First Friday: 6 p.m.  

Tuesday & Thursday: 6 p.m. 
Saturday: 8 a.m. 

Confessions: 30 minutes before all Masses 
Devotions: Tuesdays after Mass - Perpetual Help Novena 

Fridays at 6 p.m. - Holy Hour 



Notice from the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph 

   The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a 
victim of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse:    
1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1-800-392-3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18); and 
2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911; and 
3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or 
vulnerable adult to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at 816-812-2500 or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org, if the 
abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and 
their families.  Please contact Whitney True-Francis, Victim Assistance Coordinator, at 816.392.0011 or 
true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information. 

Thank you 

Thank you to those who have donated 
towards the Christmas flowers and to those 
who helped with decorating, cleaning and 

setting up for Christmas 

Dear Members of Old St. Patrick’s, 

 
During this season of Christmas, I want to 
take the opportunity to thank everyone for 
their generosity. The prayers, cards, gifts, 
treats and wishes are truly appreciated. 
Thank you! Wishing all of you a Merry and 
Blessed Christmas and a Happy and Holy 
2022! Rest assured of my prayers, most es-
pecially at the altar, for you and your loved 
ones. 

 
In Christ the Infant King, 
Canon Todd  

Calling All Pilgrims! March For Life 

2022 Registration Now Open! 
 

March for Life 2022: Round trip bus departing 

from  Old St Patrick's Oratory, Kansas City MO OR St 

Francis de Sales Oratory, St. Louis MO to Washington 

DC 
 

Sursum Corda Pilgrimage: Ages 18 and up.  

(Ages 16 and up permitted upon approval from parental 

guardian & waiver signature. Please see registration for 

more details ) 
 

Dates: *January 20th, 21st & 22nd 

(*Kansas City bus departure will be late evening Janu-

ary 19th, St Louis bus boarding will be 1AM or 2AM 

January 20th) 
 

Price: $210 per person.  

(Price based on quad occupancy / 4 guests per room. 

Price includes breakfast each day and a pizza dinner on 

Friday January 21st) 
 

Accommodations: Courtyard by Marriott Washington 

Downtown/Convention Center, 901 L St NW, Washing-

ton, DC 20001 
 

Registration link: https://
form.jotform.com/202065422543143 

LOST AND FOUND 

If you may have lost something, please check 
the lost and found table in the back of 
church. By February 2nd, all unclaimed 
items will be donated for charitable pur-
poses.  

If you have taken a bulletin, Mass transla-
tions, or any devotional literature, please take 
it home with you or return it to the back. 

https://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/wasyv-courtyard-washington-downtown-convention-center/
https://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/wasyv-courtyard-washington-downtown-convention-center/
https://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/wasyv-courtyard-washington-downtown-convention-center/
https://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/wasyv-courtyard-washington-downtown-convention-center/
https://form.jotform.com/202065422543143
https://form.jotform.com/202065422543143


 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
Wednesday, January 5 
Blessing of Epiphany Water, after Low 
Mass 
 
Thursday, January 6 
Epiphany of our Lord 
High Mass at 6:30 pm, followed by 
blessing of chalk and incense 
 
Friday, January 7 
First Friday, Mass at 6:00pm followed by 
Holy Hour 
 
Monday, January 17 
Mass at 8:00 pm 
 
Saturday, January 29 
Feast of St. Francis de Sales 
Plenary indulgence available  
 
Wednesday, February 2 
Purification of the Blessed Virgin 
Holy Mass at 6:30 pm 
 
Thursday, February 3 
Feast of St. Blaise 
Blessing of throats after Holy Mass 

 

 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 2 TO 9 
 

Sunday, January 2 
 

HOLY NAME OF JESUS 
 

8:00 a.m. - Members & Benefactors of OSP 
10:15 a.m. - Mr. & Mrs. Clint McCullough & family 

 

Monday, January 3 
 

St. John the Apostle 
 

12 noon - Father Dominique Bourmaud, R.I.P. 
 

Tuesday, January 4 
 

Holy Innocents 
 

6:00 p.m. - The Family of Dennis Montgomery 
 

Wednesday, January 5 
 

Vigil of the Epiphany 
 

 12 noon - Sheryl Latham 
 

Thursday, January 6 
 

Epiphany of the Lord 
 

6:30 p.m. - Isabel Neenan, R.I.P. 
 

Friday, January 7 
 

Votive Mass of Sacred Heart 
 

6:00 pm - Lucy Martinez, R.I.P. 

 

Saturday, January 8 
 

Mass of the Epiphany 

 

8:00 a.m. - Fr. Kevin Drew 
 

Sunday, January 9 
 

HOLY FAMILY 
 

8:00 a.m. - Members & Benefactors of OSP 
10:15 a.m. - Joseph F. Schutzman, R.I.P. 

 

ORATORY INCOME 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26 

$3428.34 

Building Fund - $2557.00 

Utilities - $10.00 
 

Christmas - $3688.28   



 

CONTACTS 

OLD ST. PATRICK ORATORY 
P.O. Box 414237 
Kansas City, MO 64141-4237 
816-931-5612       
oldstpatrick@institute-christ-king.org  

 

Canon Todd 
Priory Address: 
Priory of the Immaculate Conception 
2301 Erie Street 
North Kansas City, MO 64116 

 

WANT TO REGISTER? Please contact Canon Todd.   

 

Special Prayer Requests 
 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: John P. Connelly, Fr. Donald Sturm, Elizabeth J. Valencia, Lolly 
Mueth, Christopher Pickett, Elaine Vaca, William Danz, Patrick Rhea, John J. McManus, Dolores P. Moyer, 
Betty Lucas, Miguel Vaca, Fr. Evan Harkins, Anthony Mogilnicki, Sid Tracy, Eugene Murray, Richard 
Delgado, Jack Fitzgibbons, Sister Wilhelmina Lancaster, Marietta Fitzgibbons, Richard Kirkland, James 
Villotti, Chief Charles Fisher, Chandra Gamlath, Connor McCullough, Fletcher Richardson, Patricia Larkin, 
Charles C. Richardson, Fr. Stanley Piwowar, Debbie Ducommum, Walter & Linda Carter, John Lehman, Fr. 
Andrew Apostoli, Badri Taheri, Lucy Martinez, Alice Umphress, Maria Lupe Delgado, Joseph Schutzman, 
Peter Scozzare, John Nevshemal, Lillian Farrell, Christina Groccia-Brady, Hal Petznick, Max Minnic, Alice S. 

Valencia, Mark Cahill, Jewell G. Shikles, Elaine Jones, Jean Elizabeth Lehman, Lisa Michelle Dorsel, Patricia 
Connelly, Carol Umphress, Michael Kellerman, Kay Marie Geiger, Gloria, Gregory Valadez, John Joseph 
Neet, John Clayton, Rita Fitzgibbons, Dewey Madrid, Leo Valencia, James Eugene McManus, Paul Peterson, 
Pat Petsch, Joyce Umphress, Don Deister, Daniel Ziglinski, Michael John Valencia, Donald Franz, Andrew 
Franz, Norma Nixon. 
 

Please pray for the health of: Patrick Fitzgibbons, Devon Fitzgibbons, Laurie Ritchie, Josephine Proietto, 
Cherie A. Roatch, Sheryl Latham, John K. Lehman, Shannon Steins, Canon Henrique Fragelli, Gene DeLalla, 
Aaron Miller, Jessica Pappe, Alex Pappe, Lucie Mertz, Austin Pappe, Christopher Farrell, Tina Jinkens, Bill 
Fitzgibbons, Wendall Clark, Lorelei Friedl, Lisa Blankenship, Walt & Shirley Marnett, Bob Hughes, Kathy 

Branson, Nuala Watkins, Giovanna Wilson, and Colleen Fitzgibbons.   
 

Please let us know if any names can be removed, so that room can be made for new additions. 

OFFERTORY & MASS REQUESTS 

You can support the Oratory by making a 
contribution online by clicking  
the “Donate” tab at this site: 

www.institute-christ-king.org/
kansascity-home 

Thank you for your support! 
 

If you would like to have a Mass offered, please use the 
Mass intention envelopes available on the table at the 

back of church. Checks for Mass offerings can be made 
out to: “Institute of Christ the King.” 


